

## **MWRA** EMPLOYEES' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

Since July 1, 1985



## 8/23/2021 UPDATE

## NOTICE TO MWRA EMPLOYEES

Given the recent reinstatement by the MWRA of COVID safety rules and restrictions on in-person meetings due to the surge in cases and variants locally, we wanted to remind members of the MWRA Employees' Retirement System that as we continued to be throughout the pandemic, Retirement Staff remain available to any employee virtually via phone and/or video conference to respond to questions, calculate estimates or provide retirement counseling. We recognize that retirement is a critical family, social and financial decision, and it is central to the MWRA Employees' Retirement System's mission that our membership is well-informed and confident in such a critical decision-making process. We are here to assist you, so please feel free to reach out via phone or email with any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Carolyn Russo Executive Director carolyn.russo@mwra.com (617)305-5593

Julie McManus Retirement Coordinator julie.mcmanus@mwra.com (617)305-5594